
ANNEX B

Proposed Removal of Bollards - James Street, Sheerness

Response Support Object Comments

1 1 however I have concerns about how it will be managed to stop people 

parking up close to doorways/windows, blocking access/egress. 

2 1 With reference to your letter regarding the proposed removal of the bollards 

in James Street, I am in support of the removal. In addition to the issues 

raised in your letter, at the moment cars have to park so they can open their 

car doors avoiding the bollards, which leaves large gaps. If they are 

removed it will allow more cars to park more sensibly.

3 1 I currently live at ** james street and I have had no bollard outside my 

property for the passed 2 years and I'm currently trying to get a bollard put 

back in due to people are parking so close to my door I can't get out at 

times with a pram. So I want to say this will not be a good idea  as people 

will have the same problem as me eg wheelchair users, mobility scooter 

users and people with prams.  I have added a picture on how close people 

do park to my property 

4 1
Yes I support the removal of bollards. This will free up more safe parking 

instead of struggling to get in spaces and still unable to get out of car during 

to bollards in way. Our car gets damage often like so many others just 

because vehicles hits mirrors regularly. I have also seen many times when 

ambulances have to park on Richmond street and walk down to patient 

needing treatment as unable to get to house if need. I hate to think how a 

fire truck would get down the road for a house fire when a dust cart can not. 

The removal of bollard would help many different people and reasons 

making James Street more accessible to all.

5 1 We always scratch our cars on the bollards and it makes less parking 

space

Total 4 1

65 Properties Consulted

% Returned 8 5 No. Returned

% Support 80 4 No. Support

% Object 20 1 No. Object


